
Wednesday, September 29th, Day 1
• Any Grade 8 Boys interested in trying out for the Sr.Boys Volleyball team 

please sign up outside the gym. Tryouts will be taking place later this week 
during Nutrition Break. All boys interested are encouraged to sign up!

• Any grade 7 or 8 Girls interested in trying out for the Sr. Girls Volleyball 
team, please sign up outside the gym doors. Tryouts will take place next 
week, so stay tuned!

• Tomorrow on September 30th is the first official National Day for Truth and 
Reconciliation. We kindly ask that all staff and students wear an Orange 
Shirt tomorrow. The shirt is symbolic of how Indigenous children were 
taken from their homes and suffered. Every Child Matters.


